Subject: Date: Proposed National Nuclear waste dump Tuesday, 2 March 2010 1:56:33 PM

Dear Senator,

When I heard of the announcement that Muckaty Station in the Northern Territory is the preferred site for a national nuclear waste dump I was very disappointed. Against their own parties pre-elections promises, the ALP has announced this despite deeply felt local opposition.

I am writing to you to call for a face-to-face enquiry into the above mentioned proposal. I do not understand why this decision was made when there seems to be every reason not to or is there just a lack of concern of public opinion and opposition to this national nuclear waste dump.

I hope that you will listen to this email and respond appropriately.

Regards,